
 

 
 

Dear Rumboldswhyke families, 
 
This week we were visited by students from the 
University of Chichester who have been looking at 
improving our Spiritual Garden area outside.  
As part of their final year project, they have been 
tasked with developing the area to provide a calm and 
inviting area for the children and to encourage more 
wildlife. 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
They will be back in the next few weeks to complete 
the project. 
 
 
New date for AFRS Coffee Morning 
Unfortunately, we have had to re-arrange our 
upcoming AFRS coffee morning. This will now be on 
Thursday, 9th May at 9am. 
All parents of children at Rumboldswhyke 
automatically become a member of the AFRS, so 
everyone is encouraged and welcome to attend. We 
would like to discuss arranging a summer fair and 
raise funds to improve 
opportunities for the children 
at school.  
 
Do you know of any companies who would 
help support our lovely school by donating a 
prize for our Summer Fair Raffle? If you do, 
please do get in touch. We also have letters in the 
office ready to take to local companies who may be 
able to help. Please do pop in to the office to collect 
one. 
 

 
 
Fabric donations! 
Thank you so much to those who have donated fabric 
for Green class’s upcoming project.  
If anyone else has any spare fabric they would be 
happy to donate, we would be very grateful. 
We are looking for bold, bright 
coloured fabric (ideally plain). 
This could even be old sheets or 
clothes that the children can 
cut up.  
 
 
 
Sports Day – Save the Date 
This year we are planning to hold Sports Day on 
Wednesday, 3rd July, weather dependent.  
More details to follow nearer the time. 
 
 
Uniform 
We are finding that a lot of children are misplacing 
uniform whilst at school. In particular their jumpers / 
cardigans. Please can we ask that all uniform is 
named to help ensure it finds its way back to 
its rightful owner. 
 
We are also running very low on spare socks in 
school. If any parents have any school socks they 
would be willing to donate, we would be very 
grateful.  
 
 
 
With very best wishes,  
Lisa Harris 
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Aril 2024  
22nd April Football Club (Yrs 3, 4 & 5) 
23rd April Swimming (Red Class) 
 Choir Club 
24th April Dance Club (3:15pm – 4pm) 
25th April Football Club (Yrs 1 & 2) 
29th April Football Club (Yrs 3, 4 & 5) 
30th April Swimming (Red Class) 
 Choir Club 
  
  
May 2024  
1st May Dance Club (3:15 – 4pm) 
2nd May Football Club (Yrs 1 & 2) 
6th May Bank holiday (School closed) 
7th May Swimming (Red Class) 
7th May Choir Club 
9th May 9am AFRS Coffee Morning 
 Football Club (Yrs 1 & 2) 
13th May Football Club (Yrs 3, 4 & 5) 
14th May Swimming (Red Class) 
 Choir Club 
16th May Football Club (Yrs 1 & 2) 
20th May Football Club (Yrs 3, 4 & 5) 
21st May Swimming (Red Class) 
 Choir Club 
22nd May Dance Club (3:15 – 4pm) 
23rd May Football Club (Yrs 1 & 2) 
27th - 31st May Half Term 
  
  
June 2024  
3rd June INSET Day (no children in school) 
4th June Back to School 
  
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Summer Term 2024 
 

Monday 15th April – Tuesday 23rd July 
Half Term – Monday 27th – Friday 31st May 

 
INSET Day Monday 3rd June – children not in school 

 
 


